Military Children Registration Form

Dear parent or guardian,
Please take a few moments to answer these voluntary questions.
This information will help identify Illinois military families.
Your participation will help schools get U.S. Department of Defense assistance for children
struggling with their parent's or guardian's military deployment.
Name(s) of child(ren)/School:
Does the child(ren)'s parent or guardian serve in the military, including National Guard or
Reserve?
□ YES
□NO
Is the parent or guardian currently serving on active duty or expect to be deployed this year?
□YES
Has a parent or guardian returned from deployment in the last 6 months?
□YES
□NO
Return form to your school. Thank you!